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News for the Trinity Women’s Guild...

Trinity Women’s Guild will be very busy during May and June.
v On May 8", we will be hosting the spring meeting of the Women of Lincolnland in the foyer. Set-up will be after church on May 6.

v On May 9", we will be going to Augustana UCC in Holland for a joint meeting with Augustana and St. Paul’s Guilds. We will meet in the parking lot to carpool,
departing at 6 PM.

¥ During the month of May, we will have a drive for items for the Community CHEW program Suggested items include: Gallon-size zip lock bags,
applesauce/fruit/pudding cups, granolas bars, ramen noodles, microwave popcorn, individual snack bags of gold fish/crackers/pretzels etc. and individual
cereal servings. (No potato chips) Look for the drop off site in the foyer.

v On Tuesday, June 5™, we will meet at Good Samaritan Nursing Home to play BINGO at 2 PM with residents. Please bring prizes such as snacks, lotions,
pocket tissues & drop them in the black bin bucket in the foyer.

Lincolnland Women’s Gathering - Trinity will be hosting the Spring Meeting of the Women of Lincolnland on Tuesday, May 8™". Registration will
begin at 9:30 am with the meeting to begin at 10 am. Guest speaker will be Shannon Abbott, wife of Indiana-Kentucky Conference minister Chad Abbott. She
will be sharing ways to care for ourselves, including a demonstration of chair yoga. Lunch is provided and the meeting is scheduled to end at 1:30 PM. The
meeting is open to all. Please come and hear what is happening in our association.

Meet our New Office Administrator... Regina Soellner

| live here in Jasper with my husband Michael. | am the mother of 6 wonderful children, ages 27, 27, 21, 19, 19 and 16 and grandmother to 3 sweet little boys
ages 4, 3, and 2 weeks old. | enjoy spending time with my family, reading, sewing, and baking. | look forward to meeting you and working with you here at
Trinity UCC.

B

T June A. — Good Samaritan Rehab unit — Room # 506

T Penny A. — home, recovering from foot surgery.

T DebieS. -- home, recovering from wrist surgery.

T Diane G., Hugh M., Pete R,, Alene F., Roberta H. - living with cancer.
e Let us pray for family, friends and strangers who are recovering from illness or surgery, as well as those in grief.
e Let us continue to pray for those who have been victims of violence, particularly our school children and youth.
e Let us pray for our military men & women and their families.



Our sympathies are extended to the family and friends of Mae Metzger who passed away on February 27, 2018.

Our sympathies are extended to Josephine Jochem as she mourns the death of her husband Kenneth who died on March 3"
May God surround Jo and her family with peace.

Congratulations to new parents Julia and Daniel Kahle on the birth of a son, Jonah Watson Kahle, born March 22™
"' and to the new grandparents, Linda and John Kahle.

Send a card or visit those not able to be in church.

* NinaF.

* Claire R.

* Jack & June A.
*  MargeS.

* JasonS

* EileenR.

* Carrie L.

* JosephineJ.
* Jeanne H.

*  Margie K.

*  Doris W.

*  Mariemma H.

) God’s Home Improvement News!
Gy, Look at the board in the foyer for project progress!
IHF?ME[HI GHI envelopes may also be found on this board.

The roller coaster ride of weather this spring has caused some delays in the Circle Drive and Sanctuary window tinting projects.

e For the Circle Drive, surveyors have done the field work for the topographic survey already and should have it drawn up by April 20. Then Cash-Waggner will
create the construction plans from the design. We had hoped to have the survey sooner, but with all the recent rain the crews were set back a couple of
weeks. Meanwhile, the Trinity Art Committee has been busy creating conceptual design options for the canopy to incorporate into the bid.

Remember: Once a plan with bids is determined, a congregational meeting will be called to vote on the project and funding.

e For the Tinted Windows, we simply need some good weather for our contractor to get on the roof to gain accurate measurements for the film to be
ordered. Thanks everyone for their contributions and patience.



A Word from Your Property Team

~ . Your gifts to the maintenance fund will be put to use:
/" The Property Team has identified some repairs that have to be done. While we were investigating a leak, we found that two windows on the second
.FE/ floor do not close. These are located in the confirmation and the preschool-kindergarten classrooms. They are sagging and the framing around the
window has failed. This probably means 2 new windows. There are also plaster issues on the second floor that are beyond what we can do on our
own. We appreciate the donations you are already giving for maintenance, but we need to ask for some additional dollars to get us through this. Please use
your Maintenance envelope. Thanks so much!

Council Highlights — March & April

= Met with the Search Team’s recommendation for Office Administrator, Regina Soellner, prior to the start of the Council meeting.
= Approved the hiring of Regina Soellner as the new Office Administrator with a start date of April 16, 2018.
= Approved changes in signature cards and authorizations to reflect the hiring of Regina.

=  Approved money to be used from the Edna Joseph Trust Interest account to be used for camper’s scholarships. The church will pay half the cost of any of
the Merom Summer camp program.

The Council appreciates all the hard work that was done during the Lenten season by many volunteers. A lot of folks worked behind the scenes to make things
happen. We also appreciate the extra work done by Pastor Jane. Now we welcome Regina into her new role.

,&‘ 2018 Strassenfest — August 2" - 5%
; d

Save the Date! Yes, sign-ups for the Strassenfest booth have already begun and we have signed up our cobbler and ice cream booth. We are in! This year the
fest will be held Aug 2"~ 5. We need your help to make this year a success. Please plan on spending some time helping in some capacity, with the booth.
There are more than enough things for everyone to share in. Remember many hands make for light work.
Donations for the following would be appreciated:
Ingredients for cobblers:

e Peaches, Blackberries, Blueberries, Apples, Flour, Sugar

e Baking powder, Butter, Nutmeg, Cinnamon, Cornstarch......

We will post official signup sheets when the time gets closer. Right now we are asking you to save some time in your busy schedules, in order to help with
the booth. If you would like to make a donation, please contact Treva or Kurt Heise at 812 827-3209 or 812 639-2706.
Kurt & Treva Heise

I Pastor Jane is looking for old clay pots... Yes, they can be broken! Please let Pastor know if you have some or know someone who has them
to give away. She needs to make 400 pieces of broken pottery for the 2019 Lenten season.



In Loving Memory — Mae |. Metzger
December 30,1938 ... February 27,2018

We give the Lord thanks for the 79 years of life appointed to God’s beloved daughter, Mae llene Metzger. By God’s loving grace, Mae was able to let go of this world and be
lifted unto the heavens on Tuesday, February 27, 2018. Thankfully Mae is now safely cradled in the loving arms of her Lord. We remember Mae as the only child of Bill and
Helen (Hatfield) Graber. She was her Daddy’s helper on the farm and the joy of his heart. Mae is now reunited in the heavens with her parents.

We are thankful for 56 years of marriage Mae shared with her husband, Don before his death on August 31, 2016. They were married on April 9, 1960, in the Bera Mennonite
Church outside of Montgomery, Indiana. Together, Don and Mae enjoyed many years of service through the Shriners and Masonic Lodge. They also enjoyed traveling the area
to a variety of restaurants; they became regulars at a few spots.

Mae was blessed to have faithful care-givers throughout her life. Irene Kapp was the sister she never had. Ed & Carol Kapp were the neighbors that were always there to help.
Mike Cravener became the son Mae always dreamed of having; he was there by her side in life and in death. Plus, Mae was blessed with church friends that were always ready
to accompany her on grand adventures or sit with her in illness. Thanks be to God for this community of caring hearts.

Mae and Don joined Trinity United Church of Christ when they moved to Jasper in 1963. They were regular attenders at the early worship service. You could also count on Mae
to bring food to a funeral dinner as well as help assemble the monthly newsletter.

Mae worked as a nurse’s aide, a telephone operator, and retired from Jasper Rubber. Service to others was a part of Mae’s character. She was a member of the Order of the
Eastern Star 601, serving as Past Worthy Matron in 1980. Mae loved helping the Dubois Country Shrine Club with their Quest for a Million Pennies and assisting the crippled
children in any way she could.

Mae loved life and enjoyed being on the “Go” whenever possible. She was a collector of dolls and loved the QVC shopping network. Mae enjoyed cooking, sewing and craft
projects. We celebrate the life of Mae |. Metzger and give thanks for her faithful service to her Lord. So long as we live, she too shall live; for she is a part of us, as we remember
her.

From the Pulpit... 8:00 am & 10:15 am Worship

May 6% Communion Sunday May 20"  Pentecost (Dress in RED!)
Bible Lesson Philippians 1: 1-18a Bible Lesson Acts 2:1-8, 14-21
Message “Living with Love” Message “The Pentecost Vision”
Bible Readers Sarah Sergesketter, Pamela Catt Bible Readers Janice Sunderman
Time with Children Heather Goodhue Maggie Hu!oster &.Jace Goodhue
Choral Message Gather & Sing Choir (10:15 am) Choral Message Gather & Sing Choir (10:15 am)
th
May 13"  Festival of the Christian Home May 27
Bible Lesson Philippians 2”7 1-13 Bible Lesson Esalrrj 23 )
Message “Living Like Jesus” Message 'GOd s V0|c‘e '
Bible Readers Mary Ann Weisheit, Amanda & Denise Schnell B"ble Re'eadersj Bill Small, Lisa Schmidt
Time with Children Pastor Jane Time with Children Audra Jahn

Special Music Sunday School Kids (10:15 am)



Music News...

% The Gather & Sing choir will sing on May 6" and 20™!

J< Thank you to the youth who played the Chimes on Easter! They were Kenley Emmons, Jack & Jace Goodhue, Ella & Maggie Hubster, and Harry & Lilly
Hulsman.

<+ Also, THANKS to Mira Vonderheide for providing beautiful music on the violin and to Mary Ann Weisheit for accompanying the choir.

«+= Jack Goodhue was our special music on April 22.

J2 The Sunday School children sang on Easter & April 29". Thank you!!

Special Music needed for the Summer: Please let Sarah Sergesketter know is you or someone you know would like to be asked.( 812-482-5578).

[
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From Merom Camp and Retreat Center, Inc.
Thank you for keeping Merom in your thoughts and prayers as well as for providing $500 in financial assistance. We are looking forward to this year’s
program. Our annual groups have reserved their dates and we have some new groups signed up. Our volunteers are preparing for their programs and our
staff is finalizing menus and schedules.

Merom is a year-round Christian camp historically related to the United Church of Christ. We record over 10,000 volunteer hours each year which is equivalent to
5 full-time employees. We average 3,300 people attending over 300 days each year. We have programs for children and youth, our schools, our community, our
congregations and our neighboring denominations.

TrInIty
ouse A Word From Trinity Tree House . . .

The 2017-2018 school year is quickly coming to an end. Graduation for our 3-day class will be on Friday, May 18™. The 2-day class will have its
final day on Thursday, May 17™. The staff at Trinity Tree House wishes all the students a safe and enjoyable summer.

As the school year comes to a close, we bid farewell to our 3 —day teaching assistant, Rose Ann Hoffman. After nearly 40 years at Trinity Tree House, Rose
Ann will be retiring. We wish her all the best in this next chapter in her life. She will be missed.
~Respectfully submitted by Kate Buchta, Director

Trinity Tree House Graduation. ..

The Trinity Faith Family is invited to attend the
Trinity Tree House Preschool Graduation on
Friday, May 18" at 10:00 am in Parish Hall.

18 CHILDREN WILL BE GRADUATING!
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Easter Flower Garden

In Memory of: Given by:

In Celebration of: Given by:
Jorene Brewer Jerry Brewer
Loved Ones Hugh & Donna Mattingly Our Family Harland & Lelani Wittwer
Kathy Jahn Brandon, Audra, Parker & Nolan Jahn Our Family Randy & Pamela Catt
Bob Schroeder Mary Ann Schroeder Our Family Phil & Lisa Schmidt
Mae Metzger Connie Schmitt My Family Mary Ann Weisheit
The Troxlers & The Parkers Linda & Woody Troxler My Grandchildren & Great Grandchildren  Janice Sunderman
Mrs. Carol Gilman Paula & Mark Marshall The new life in our family, Reagan Kay Fleck John & Susan McGovren
Mr. & Mrs. Jerry & Marilyn Marshall  Paula & Mark Marshall Our Mimi & Papaw (Nick & Pat Seng) Emma & Kenley Emmons
Dave Hubster & llene Goodhue Heather & James Goodhue & family
Ken Hulsman Cortney Seng
Ken Hulsman Susan Hulsman

Jason & Andrea Hulsman and children

Favorite Song Collection in May SMW?

Beginning in May, a favorite song form will be available in the entrance of the church. This insert asks you to list your three favorite
songs, which you would like to sing in church. The songs do not need to be in our current hymnal. Please sign your name, so that Pastor can seek you out if
she cannot find your song. In the summer, we will sing favorite songs; watch the newsletter to see when your choice is being sung.

DON’T FORGET . .. Monthly Blood Pressure Check May 20! (Lounge)
Get your blood pressure checked from 9:00 — 10:00 am.

New Pictorial Directory waiting for volunteers!

If we want to do this ourselves, someone needs to put the book together! Stacy Hubster will be taking pictures for us and we are looking for individuals to
assemble the directory. The Parish Life will also be looking at having a company do the directory which will mean everyone needs to schedule a picture session
within a few days.

In the meantime... please remember to let the church office know if you have a change of address, phone or email. This helps us save on returned mail.



Sunday School 2018
“The Colors of Faith”

Sunday School ... Pentecost Celebration — May 20™!
9:00 am Gather in Sanctuary with Pastor Jane
9:15 am Celebration in the Foyer or Outside (All Ages!)

This will be the last day of Sunday School until September 9, 2018!

Notes to parents!
— Sunday School Choir will sing @ 10:15 am on:
April 29" - “Hip, Hip Hooray” May 13" “JESUS”

— Thank you to ALL who helped the Sunday School surpass its $300 goal for the Lenten mission — Heifer Project!
— Thank you to all families who attended Wednesday night or Holy Week services!
— Thank you to all the kids sharing the JOY by singing on Easter.

Confirmation 2018 \X%

Wednesday evenings: 6:10 - 7:10 PM
May dates: 2" & 9™ Re-telling of all the Old & New Testament Stories.

Youth & Parent Prayer Service — Wednesday, May 16"
@ 7 PM - St. Raphael campus in downtown Dubois.

We will be praying for concerns surrounding the counties drug/alcohol epidemic among our youth. We're hoping that Dubois Cares will send someone to talk
about the drug and alcohol abuse that seems to be reaching epidemic levels in our part of the county as we lift the issue up in prayer. See Audra if you can
attend and/or drive!

Information for the 2018 Summer Camp at Merom is on the bulletin board by the elevator. Scholarships are available from the Lincolnland Association and
Trinity church. Please speak to Pastor Jane or Audra, if you are interested in going to camp this summer for FREE!

Lincolnland Golf Scramble - to support Youth Ministry!
Date: Sunday—June 10, 2018
Time: 2:00 PM (EST)
Location: Buffalo Trace Golf Course in Jasper
Sponsored by: Lincolnland Association
Start putting together your team (S50 a person)— sign-up in foyer!



See Audra Jahn to sponsor a hole ($50)!

Pastor’s Joy Journal... (This is just a hint of the joys in my heart.)

Lent & Easter words of thank you overflow to:

v

€< € € <

Pamela for making our beautiful Lenten banner.

Worship Team for hosting Lenten meals & Holy week services.
Fred, Rhonda, Susan for the Noah’s ark bulletin board.

John & Janis for the Noah’s Ark Easter eggs given to the kids.

Lenten symbols readers; Confirmands — Harry, Lilly, Kenley,
Jahn family, G. Schnarr Family, Roth Family, Uebelhor Family,
and Amanda & Denise Schnell.

Fred for setting up Lenten tables, Sarah for setting tables, Pamela for putting food on tables and Selena for securing cooks.

v Lenten cooks - Linda, Ellen, Jenny, Dana and Selena. YUM! Thank you for your time and donation of the meals.

<

Lenten donations from — Janis, Janice, Heather, Judy H., Pat,
Donna & Mary Ann.

¥ Mark and kitchen crew for the Maundy Thursday meal.
¥ Fred and Rhonda for our Maundy Thursday rainbow.
¥ Maundy Thursday readers: Audra, Parker, Heather, Lisa, Andrea, Fred, John K., Sabrina, David, and Greg.
¥ Good Friday readers: Kenley, Bill, John S., Emma, Mark, Cortney, Dan, Gary, Connie, Kari, Mary Ann and Dean.
v All who helped set-up and tear down for Holy Week services.
¥ Selena for making the jelly bean butterflies.
v All who brought in Easter flowers and to the Worship Team for arranging the flowers.
¥ Sarah, Mary Ann, Gather & Sing choir, Sunday School choir and chimes for the glorious Easter music.
¥ Men’s Fellowship and all who donated food items for the wonderful Easter breakfast.
¥ Pamela for coordinating worship on April 8™
¥ Sound tech Adam who helped with the Sunday School music; plus we thank our weekly media producers and techs.
¥ ALL who attended worship on Sunday & mid-week; YOU are a blessing.
mp  Waking
‘. I .
/ 5L Walk to Jerusalem ... We traveled 6802 miles!

Besides making it to Jerusalem in time for Holy Week, we were also able to travel around the Holy Land where Jesus traveled.
Thank you all for participating on our journey. ~Janet Meyer



Stewardship Reminders...

Operating Income in for the 1* Quarter in 2018... In 2018, the first quarter had 12 weeks while in 2017 there were 13 weeks; yet our income was only $500
less. Our spending is within the adopted budget however we are $4,699.34 short of paying bills due to quarterly building insurance payment and quarterly
payment on Pastor’s pension and insurance. With your continued generosity we hope to move toward a positive balance.

Please remember to put in the offering plate an extra $1 per household each Sunday! Your $1 bills make a difference!

Sunday School Offering ... Parents, why not send a generous gift during these final weeks of Sunday School.

Maintenance Contributions... Maintenance dollars are used to fund non-budget repair costs. (Monthly Maintenance envelope is included in your set.)
Thank you to the MANY who volunteered their talents to bring forth meaningful worship, especially during Lent and Easter.

We are accepting donations to God’s Home Improvement for the circle drive. We have $23,545 designated and $14,944.08 undesignated for a total of
$38,489.08 that could be used towards this project that likely will cost over $100,000 to complete.

Thank you for using your EASTER envelope to give a second mile gift to the Operating Fund totaling $720.

Thank you to those who mailed in or brought in their offering, when they were unable to be in worship.

Men’s Fellowship - May 6™ — meet in the lounge at 9 am. On most occasions, there will be a bible meditation and then it’s just conversation
about what’s going on in your life. Talk a lot or talk little, it’s up to you. We just want to support each other down life’s road. ~ Larry LaGrange

Lincolnland Golf Scramble - to support Youth Ministry!

Date: Sunday —June 10, 2018
Time: 2:00 PM (EST)
Location: Buffalo Trace Golf Course in Jasper
Sponsored by: Lincolnland Association
Start putting together your team (S50 a person)— sign-up in foyer!
See Audra Jahn to sponsor a hole ($50)!

The Lounge Series 4
6:30-8 PM Thursdays at Trinity UCC Lounge
May 3: Soul Writing
Journalist and creative writer Leann Burke will talk about different methods for creative writing and journaling for stress relief and self-reflection
in everyday life.



Mission Alive at Trinity

(,i Heifer Project Update: To-date we have received $5,961.52 which has filled an Ark! Thank you for ALL your donations to our Lenten
Mission - Heifer project! We have filled the ark with: cows, ducks, pigs, geese, chickens, sheep, oxen, llamas, alpacas, water buffalos, donkeys, goats, rabbits,
guinea pigs, beehives, fish, tree seedlings, an irrigation pump and clean water equipment, and 3 stoves.

| { Adopt-a—Family...  Continuing in April, we will be

collecting toward a gift for the new family. Your spare change
makes a huge difference!

2|

This year's Adopt-a-Family is a young couple with a 3 year old girl. Dad works in Jasper. Mom spends much of her time driving to and from Owensboro, where
she has had numerous court appearances in an attempt to remove her young sister (age 8) from a bad home situation. She gave permission to share with you
that the child has been in a “meth” prevalent environment. Mom and Dad recently were granted “legal temporary custody” of the girl. They continue to appeal
for a more permanent remedy to the situation.

They asked us to pray for them. The additional family member plus the added costs of travel for court appearances has put a strain on their budget. They are
THRILLED that we offered to help them!! In February we purchased a Ruler gift card and in March a gas card from Huck's with your gifts of spare change.
Blessings to you for the difference you are making for this young family!

%% Food Bank Sunday - May 6" Leis

In May, we are collecting canned meat and fish. On Sunday, May 6", please place your donations in the wicker baskets in front of the altar. Throughout the
remaining weeks, donations may be placed in plastic tubs in the foyer. In April, we collected 99 cans of vegetables along with hamburger helper, jelly and apple
juice. Contributions go to the Jasper community Food Bank.

Looking ahead: In June, we will collect boxes of Mac & Cheese!

May Mission — One Great Hour of Sharing

Through One Great Hour of Sharing, United Church of Christ members reach out in Christ's name to:

e Build sustainable communities: OGHS supports self-help programs in more than 80 nations to build sustainable communities that enable
people to stand against and rise above hunger, disease, illiteracy, and other forces of injustice that deny and destroy dignity.

e Respond to disaster: OGHS provides emergency and long-term assistance to people in the aftermath of hurricanes, tornados, storms, floods,
tidal waves, fires, explosions, civil strife, war, or other natural or human-caused events. On average, OGHS responds to a disaster once every 2
% days.

e Minister to refugees: OGHS responds with advocacy and help, hope and hospitality for people who have been uprooted from their homeland.
More than a million of the world's people are displaced at any given time.



Mission Alive at Trinity (continued)
This year's theme is “MORE THAN WE CAN IMAGINE”. Through our sharing we get a taste of the generosity of God in ways far more than we can
imagine. When we give, as the United Church of Christ—individuals, groups, and congregations—it means that the church can stand strong, in the
midst of need whether it is nearby or far away.

Thank you for your support. Whether you are a new or long-time supporter, every gift matters! Each gift allows us to see God at work doing so
much more than we can imagine.

Envelopes are in the pews.
Please give generously to help us reach our goal of $400

May Anncyersarces ’ \

5/8 Corma & Gerald Knebel 42"
5/11 Lucas & Kristen Hobson 5%
5/12 Ann & Kim Schroeder 21*
5/13 Candy & Mike Berger 29"

5/23 Diane & Terry Kapp 48"
5/23 Mary Beth & Les Brozman 32"
5/23 Kari & Adam Roth 9”

May Birthdays
5/1 Janet Meyer 5/14 Gayle McDaniel
5/2 Judy Hubster 5/17 Jack Astrike
5/2 Evan Vonderheide 5/18 Christy Harder
5/3 Mike Harder 5/20 Sonia “Sunny” Klem
5/4 Andrea Hulsman 5/21 Inez Knies
5/4 Jan Kalb 5/22 Meghan Premuda
5/6 David Hubster 5/23 William Cox
5/6 Adam Harder 5/25 Natasha Schnell
5/7 Juel Denu 5/26 Jeff Berg
5/8 Brad Vonderheide 5/26 Kyle Berger
5/11 Carolyn Snyder 5/27 Sherri Uebelhor

5/12 Jim Sheetz 5/30 Lillie Campbell



May 2018 - Worship Participants

Date Worship Ushers/Greeters Media Technicians
Connie Schmitt -

5/6 8am Mary Ann Weisheit Kurt Vonderheide
Selena & Kurt Vonderheide

10:15 am Dean Vonderheide, Anna Vonderheide
Shirlene Dreher

Media Producer Mark Blackgrave

Sunday School Offering Nolan & Parker Jahn

Acolyte Lilly Hulsman

Child Care Kari Roth & Laurel Hubster

8am Ann & Jeff Berg Heath Astrike
5/13 Kari & Adam Roth

10:15 am Greg Schnarr Adam Roth
John & Janis Schnarr

Media Producer Kurt Vonderheide

. Addie, Corbin, Hannah

sunday School Offering : "

Schnarr

Acolyte Mitchell Mauck
Child Care

Carol Rasche, Carol i

8 am Mundy, Linda Troxler Kurt Vonderheide
5/20 Jerry Brewer, Melissa &

10:15 am Kevin Blackgrave, Melissa John Kahle
Hafele

Media Producer John Kahle

Sunday School Offering Karsen & Kaiden Roth

Acolyte Kenley Emmons

. Meghan Premuda

Child Care Ella Hubster

5/27 — Alene & Gary Frank, Janice Heath Astrike
— Sunderman
. Susan & John McGovern,

10:15 am Rl Mark Blackgrave

Media Producer Mark Blackgrave

Acolyte Ushers

Child Care Vickie Campbell

May 6" Communion

Preparation:
Servers: 8 am

10:15am

Kari, Adam, Karsen, Kaiden Roth
Mary Ann Weisheit

Dan Sergesketter, David Peters
Lisa Schmidt, Melissa Blackgrave



